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November 3, 2023

Dear Families,

In many ways this has been the tale of two very different weeks.



http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jXiCEAe-o0MmJfNa7R_qbA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnJnK4P0RKaHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvai84Mjk3MzA2MjUzND9wd2Q9ZVRNMVQwMVBSaTh3VnpKalltc3hWMHR1UXpnM1VUMDlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVCOD9FZdJ8bWdSDWVjaGFuQHBwcy5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jXiCEAe-o0MmJfNa7R_qbA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnJnK4P0RKaHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvai84Mjk3MzA2MjUzND9wd2Q9ZVRNMVQwMVBSaTh3VnpKalltc3hWMHR1UXpnM1VUMDlXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmVCOD9FZdJ8bWdSDWVjaGFuQHBwcy5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8Yz5GbcevtKgnV0lRZHV3A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnJnK4P0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cub3JlZ29uYmF0dGxlb2Z0aGVib29rcy5vcmcvMjAyMy0yMDI0LXRpdGxlcy8jVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplQjg_RWXSfG1nUg1lY2hhbkBwcHMubmV0WAQAAAAB
mailto:echan@pps.net
mailto:bminch@pps.net
mailto:bkuether@pps.net
mailto:mattgoldstein@pps.net


 

Portland Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Portland Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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